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8 January 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

As you may be aware, schools are required to have a remote learning plan in place so that 
any student who cannot attend school because of COVID-19 does not miss out on learning. 

This letter explains our plans for remote learning for children and young people (CYP) who 
have to self-isolate, or where local or national restrictions mean that pupils need to stay at 
home as announced by the Prime Minister on Monday evening. 

It is worth sharing that all classes have students in school and therefore we are working on 
getting the balance right for everyone.   

Our remote learning plan 

Our remote learning plan has been made with our pupils and their families in mind. We 


